Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 7:26 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: Oppose the DAC tonight.

Pat Kernighan

Oakland City Council President And Councilmember for District 2 1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza Oakland, CA 94612 510-238-7002 pkernighan@oaklandnet.com

From: Valerie Winemiller [mailto:vwinemiller@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 12:13 PM

To: Kernighan, Pat; Gerard, Jennie **Subject:** Oppose the DAC tonight.

Dear Pat,

I agree with all the privacy concerns of the ACLU and the Wellstone Democratic Club. Additionally, there are too many unanswered questions about the real cost of this DAC.

The federal funding only covers some initial start-up hard costs, not long term staffing, maintenance or upgrades, which are necessary frequently in high-tech applications. The grant is not "free money" under these circumstances.

Oakland is also proposing to do a much more extensive data collection than any other city has done to date, and it is unclear how well it will work—or how much it will cost—to have to sift this data for useful information. We have no idea what this will really cost, and there is no one else to loot at to see what it cost them, because ours is so much bigger.

Please oppose the DAC tonight, or at least postpone the vote until Oakland has better answers about its true cost.

Thank you for your consideration,

~Valerie Winemiller 121 Monte Vista Ave Oakland CA 94611